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As the finishing touch to the many media reports on the pilgrimage
of the Holy Father Pope Benedict XVI we include a few photographs

of the event taken by Vice-Governor General Rinaldi.

In addition, we are providing you with a portrait of our
new Vice Chancellor, Mgr. Hans A. L. Brouwers.
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The new Vice Chancellor of the Order
Msgr. Hans A. L. Brouwers.


